July 23, 2014
Mr. Jeffrey Mortensen
High Mesa Consulting Group
6010-B Midway Park Blvd NE
Albuquerque, NM 87109
Re:
APS CEC Portable Relocations

Grading and Drainage Plan

Engineer’s Stamp Date 6-27-14 (J15D001)

Dear Mr. Mortensen,

Based upon the information provided in your submittal received June 27, 2014, the above referenced plan is approved for Building Permit.  Please attach a copy of this approved plan to the construction sets prior to sign-off by Hydrology.

When you provide your certification, please include the following on your plans:

1.  Remove the label for detention on the pond since the pond is not a detention pond.

2. Show that the overhead electric lines currently in the location of the pond have been removed or existing immediate elevations around the poles are maintained so the poles have sufficient support.

3. For the calculations on Sheet 9, Section II.B.1.a.i under Two Year Storm Event, the answers are the correct value, but the areas listed for the Weighted E and Volume are not correct.  Please revise.
If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3994.





Sincerely,





Amy L. D. Niese, P.E.





Senior Engineer, Hydrology




Planning Department
C:
e-mail
